
 

 
 

THEY BROUGHT THEIR BEST SMILES TODAY! 

IF YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN WERE NOT HERE FOR 

 PICTURES TODAY OR YOU GET YOUR CHILD’S 

PHOTO THAT IS NOT MANTLE READY ����,  
 

RETAKES WILL BE OCTOBER 27TH! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

                        THANK YOU! 











 

 

 

 

 
 

Families of SS. Cyril & Methodius School! 

We are very happy to resume rehearsals with our School Choir! 

As students at our Catholic School, you have a wonderful opportunity  

to participate in the school mass every week! 
 

I would like to invite all of you to help me  

in making all our school masses to musically sound beautiful! 
 

Please consider joining us this year!  

I am looking for students in Grade 2-8!  

We will meet once a week for 30 mins. to practice, directly after school! 

Practice for all grades will be on Thursdays!  

Students will be ready at 2:45 to pick up! 

I look forward to meeting with all of you  

and I am hoping there will be many of you!!! 

  
 

Mira Sojka-Topor, musicmin@stcyril.org 

773.370.1538 

Director of Music, SS. Cyril & Methodius Parish 

 

 

NAME_________________________________________________ 

GRADE___________ 

CONTACT NUMBER_____________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS _______________________________________ 

mailto:musicmin@stcyril.org










SSCM Schoolwide Service Project

Feed My 
Starving Children

Join SSCM 
families & friends

at this 
volunteer

experience!  
Kids & adults hand-pack 

nutritious MannaPack® meals for 
hungry children around the world. 

 

Fun, upbeat, energizing! No cost.
 

Minimum volunteer age: 5 years old

Scan this code 
or click HERE

to register  by Sept. 9 
For more information, contact pso@stcyril.com

*Everyone under the age of 18 must be accompanied by an adult

555 Exchange Court
Aurora, IL 60504

September 16, 2023
4:30- 6:30PM

SEE YOU

SEE YOU

SEE YOU   

THERE
THERE
THERE

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvOrawZncR4Yc-7taIwRRFj46_BIehvJHp36-gRe2oY2EXYw/viewform


 

 

 

SSCM SPORTS PARENTS 
 

If you have not done so already, PLEASE send in your Sport 
Registration Form with payment!  If your child/children intend to 
play basketball this winter, all Sport Registrations must be 
completed and turned in no later than Friday, September 1st!   
 

All Basketball information (teams and rosters) must be given to 
the Conference by Monday, September 11th.  This means any Sport 
Registration Forms turned in AFTER the September 1st deadline 
WILL NOT be accepted.   

Prior to the start of the school year, several Sport Registration 
Forms were turned in without payment.  If you turned in a Sport 
Registration Form without payment, please send in payment as 
soon as possible.  

Thank you~ 

Any questions regarding Sport Registration Forms, contact: 

Bob Villasenor A.D.    
Robert.villasenor2@aol.com 
Cell # 708-212-0088 
 

mailto:Robert.villasenor2@aol.com


 

         SS. Cyril and Methodius Athletic Commission 
607 Sobieski St. 

Lemont, IL 60439 

 
 

Dear Parents,                     
 

The Athletic Commission is planning a full athletic program for the 2023-2024 school year. SSCM is a 
member of the Tri-County Catholic Conference (TCC). The conference is developing guidelines 
following state, regional, local, and archdiocesan guidelines. 

 

Registration is now open for boys and girls in Grades K-4 for soccer and 4 through 8 for all other 

sports (Soccer, Basketball, Volleyball and Cheerleading). Following is the Sports Registration form 
for the 2023-2024 sports season. Please complete the form if your child(ren) wishes to participate in the 
athletic program. Please make check payable to the SS. Cyril and Methodius Athletic Commission and 
mark the envelope Sports Registration c/o Bob Villasenor. 

 

The Athletic Commission realizes that during these challenging times, it may be difficult to include the 
registration fee. If it is not convenient to include payment with the registration form, please send in the 
registration form without payment by the deadline date. Enclose a note or contact Bob Villasenor (708-
212-0088) to discuss payment options. 

 

REGISTRATION WAS DUE  

Friday, June 9, 2023 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 

Bob Villasenor, Athletic Director 

708-212-0088 
 

SS. Cyril and Methodius Athletic Commission Members 

Treasurer - Vacant 

Secretary – Beverly Marzec Member 

at Large – Michael Moran Member at 

Large – Alan Papiernik Member at 

Large – John Tracy Member at Large 

-Michael Lichner Member at Large – 

Stan Brzezniak 

Volleyball Coaches Coordinator – Amy Grubisic 

Basketball Coaches Coordinator – Rick DiBartelo Girls 

Basketball Representative – Vacant 

Boys Basketball Representative – Vacant 

School Administration Representative – John Brady 



 

  2023/2024 Sports Registration Form 

 

 Family Name _________________________________________ Number ______________________ 
 

  E-mail Address ______________________________________________________________________

  

                                                                                2023/2024 

                 Child’s Name             Grade                       Sport 
 

   _______________________________             _____________             ____________________________ 

 

  ________________________________            _____________             ____________________________ 

 

  ________________________________            _____________             ____________________________ 
 

     Participation Fees (includes a family pass to all home athletic functions) 
 

REGISTRATION WAS DUE Friday, June 9, 2023 
 

Amount Paid      Participation Fees 

 
$150.00 - Grades K-8 Sports Participation Fee first child-first sport 

 
$75.00 - Grades K-8 Sports Participation Fee first child-each additional sport 

 
$100.00 - Grades K-8 Sports Participation Fee second child-each sport 

 
No charge - Third or fourth child from same family 

 

 

$100.00 

 

$100.00 - Parent Participation Fee  
(per family fee refunded at end of season if commitment to work as scheduled was 
fulfilled).  
This is a per family fee.  Failure to fulfill the commitment to work as scheduled 

will increase the Parent Participation Fee to $200 for the following season. 
 

Total Paid 

I authorize my child(ren) to participate in the S.S. Cyril and Methodius Athletic Program.  

I understand that this program is instructional for Grades K-4, 5, and 6 athletes and a minimum play time 

rule is in effect. I understand that for Grades 7 and 8 athletes, the program is competitive and there is no 

minimum playing time rule. I understand that my child(ren) will be required to regularly attend scheduled 

practices and games. I understand and accept the policy that absences and behavior issues could result in 

decreased playing time for my child. I agree to volunteer with admissions/concessions and other duties that 

may be required of parents of the athletes. 

 

___________________________________________________                            _______/_______/___________ 
 

    Signature of Parent/ Guardian                                                                                                            Date 
 
For Athletic Commission Use Only: 
 

_____________Date Received  

_____________Check Number  

_____________Registration Form  

_____________Contract 

_____________Initials                                                                                                                                                        Revised: 5/2/2023. 



SSCM PSO
Back-to-School Social

Keepataw Parade

PSO Meeting 

Feed My Starving Children

Indoor Trunk-or-Treating

PSO Meeting

Thanksgiving Feast

Holiday Family Bingo

PSO Meeting

         Family & Alumni Mass

8/10

9/03

9/12

9/16

10/10

10/31

11/14
11/17

11/30

1/16

1/26
Catholic Schools Week 1/26 - 2/02

PSO Meeting

1/28

      SSCM/Parish Staff Luncheon 1/31

2023-20242023-20242023-2024

      Daddy-Daughter Dance 

2/01

        Fundraiser 

PSO Meeting 

School Play

2/02

4/09

4/19

PSO Meeting

Santa's Secret Workshop 12/07

5/06 - 5/10

Volunteers are ALWAYS needed & appreciated for events!
 

If you are interested, please email pso@stcyril.org

PSO Meeting 

5/21
6/03

Mother-Son Bowling 

2/13

3/14 & 3/15
3/12

PSO Meeting 

End-of-Year Picnic   

SSCM Staff Appreciation Week

      Family Fun Night

Waller Walk-a-Thon 5/10



PARENT SCHOOL ORGANIZATION (PSO)

Hello! I, along with the rest of the Parent School Organization (PSO), would like to tell you about
PSO.

The Parent School Organization is composed of parent volunteers who ensure school wide events
and programs are both possible and a success. The sitting positions are President, 1st and 2nd Vice
President, Treasurer and Secretary. Together, with enthusiastic volunteers from our school family, we
plan and organize programs, sponsor events and activities which are outside of the school’s
operational budget and enhance the school’s curriculum. These fun, organized activities held
throughout the school year are for the children as well as parents and families.

With your contribution, PSO is able to distribute funds to each classroom that support annual SSCM
traditions and host school wide event. Students and staff look forward to many of the activities each
year, and our activities benefit ALL children in our school.

To continue offering/supporting the programs and activities listed below, we graciously ask each family
to contribute $30 towards PSO. Our goal is to have a 100% contribution from our school families!

Please know we are so appreciative of your support!

It is because of your support that these extraordinary programs are possible:
1st Grade Best Buddies Program / Field Trip Buses / 2nd Grade Communion Breakfast
5th Grade DARE Graduation / Staff Appreciation Week Luncheon / Mardi Gras Celebration
Holiday Bingo / Student & Staff Birthday Treats / 6th Grade Tea & Etiquette Lunch / School Play
School Assembly / Family Fun Nights / Class Picnics / Back-to-School Bash / 8th Grade
Confirmation Reception & Awards Banquet / Welcome Wagon / Support School Board Events

The PSO hosts annual events to help raise funds to be able to provide means for securing school and
classroom equipment, educational materials, and resources necessary for the proper support of the
school’s educational facilities.

Annual Fundraiser Gala / Walk-a-Thon / Daddy-Daughter Dance / Mother-Son Night
Santa’s Secret Workshop / Pack-the-Place Events



Historically, meetings are held the 1st Tuesday of each month, virtual or in-person. Agendas include
event and committee updates, progress of programs and fundraisers, Principal’s report, important
voting, as well as an open forum for questions. If you are not able to attend meetings, communications
and meeting minutes will be emailed to keep you well-informed of what is going on at school.

You do not need to attend meetings to be part of PSO! Your contribution helps every child attending
our school!!

Just by submitting your information and $30 donation, you will receive:
- Five dress down passes for 2023-2024
- Meeting information sent via email
- Invitations to attend monthly meetings, whether virtually or in-person

Payment can be made by via . . .

1. Cash
2. Check (payable to SSCM PSO with child’s name & PSO Contribution in memo)
3. Zelle (payable to sscmcomets@stcyril.org with child’s name & PSO Contribution in memo)

We look forward to a fun school year making new memories and meeting new families!

Respectfully,

Jen����r Sid���
2023/2024 PSO President



SS. Cyril & Methodius School
2023-2024 PARENT SCHOOL ORGANIZATION CONTRIBUTION

Please circle one to indicate method of your $30 payment: Cash Check Zelle

*Zelle (payable to sscmcomets@stcyril.org with child’s name & PSO Contribution in memo)

Family Name: _____________________________________________________________________

Mother’s Name: ___________________________________________________________________

Email: ______________________________________________________________________

Father’s Name:____________________________________________________________________

Email: ______________________________________________________________________

1st Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: __________________

2nd Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: _________________

3rd Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: __________________

4th Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: __________________

5th Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: __________________

6th Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Grade: _________________

Contribution Verification (for PSO officers)

Paid: __________ Date: ________________ Rcv’d by: ______________________________

Cash __________ Check # ____________ Zelle _______________



ROOM PARENT COORDINATOR

The Parent School Organization relies strongly on our volunteers to achieve our goals.

If you are interested in volunteering as Room Parent Coordinator (RPC), please complete the
form below and submit it to the school office. Candidates for Room Parent Coordinators include
VIRTUS-approved mothers, fathers, grandparents, caretakers, or legal guardians. There will be
opportunities to volunteer for events at the beginning of and throughout the school year.

In order to be a volunteer, YOU MUST BE VIRTUS APPROVED. (Please contact the school
office for more information on VIRTUS training.)

As RPC, you will be the main liaison for your respective class(es). The PSO’s 2nd Vice President will
be in contact to hand out the class binders and to discuss protocols. Then the RPC will contact their
grade level teachers and schedule to meet with them to determine the activities that will be
happening in the classroom. The RPC will then relay that information to the rest of the parents in the
class. The RPC is responsible for securing classroom volunteers for events throughout the year.

Please keep in mind many events throughout the year are reliant on our help as parents. Know we are
so appreciative of your time, effort and dedication!

Yes, I’m interested in being a RPC!

Interested Candidate’s Name: ________________________________________________________

Email: _____________________________________________________________________

Circle One: Mother Father Other (Please specify) _____________________________

Circle grade of interest: PK3 PK4 K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8

In the event there is interest by more than one parent for the grade you selected, are you willing
to be RPC for another grade? Yes No If yes, indicate the other grade(s) ____________

Please contact the PSO at pso@stcyril.org with any questions.

mailto:pso@stcyril.org
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